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Comments: Dispersed shooting or designated range shooting is incompatible with various other land uses in

heavily used parts of the national forest.  The Buffalo Creek area sees heavy mountain biking, hiking, camping,

and Christmas tree cutting use for most of the year. Permitting shooting in that area poses unacceptable risks to

all other users and should not be allowed. 


